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PROJECT:    HAMMOND  5 LOT SUBDIVISION    
PROJECT NO.:   20-08 
PROJECT LOCATION:  SECTION 1, BLOCK 1, LOT 63.23 
REVIEW DATE:   12 MARCH 2021  
MEETING DATE:   18 MARCH 2021 
PROJECT REPRESENTATIVE: JONATHAN CELLA, P.E. 
 

1. The project contains two (2) proposed duplex residences.  Architectural drawings on the 
duplex residences have been provided.  Board approval of the ARB is required. 
 

2. Private roadway will require a road name approved by the Town Board. 
 

3. The stormwater management system from the private roadway has been revised based on 
previous comments.  Stormwater will be conveyed to the rear of proposed Lot #2, and 
ultimately discharge to the NYSDEC regulated wetlands.   
 

4. The private road grading has been revised to identify swales on either side of the private 
roadway conveying runoff to the rear of the parcels.  Previous comments had a concern 
regarding runoff to adjacent properties. 
 

5. A cost estimate should be provided by the applicant’s representative for the private roadway 
and stormwater improvements.   
 

6. Private road access and maintenance agreement should be approved by Planning Board 
Attorney.  This private road access and maintenance agreement should include operation and 
maintenance of the stormwater facilities.  
 

7. Coverage under the NYSDEC construction stormwater permit is required prior to final signing 
of the plans. 
 

8. Several of the lots identify shallow absorption trench systems proposed.  The detail Sheet 6 of 
7 identifies the shallow absorption trench details only for Lot #1.  Conventional septic system 
designs are shown for Lots #2 & #3.  Lots #4 and #5 are not addressed, and appear to require 
shallow absorption trench systems based on soil testing provided. 
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9. A Public Hearing is required for the subdivision.  The Planning Board may wish to schedule a 
Public Hearing at next available date.  This office would recommend a Negative Declaration 
based on a review of the environmental data submitted to date and a review of the SWPPP 
and plan sheets. 
 

 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
McGoey, Hauser and Edsall 
Consulting Engineers, D.P.C. 
 
 
_________________________  
Patrick J. Hines 
Principal 
 
PJH/dns 










































































































	3-18-2021 Hammond 5 Lot- final
	DOC031721-003
	scan06109
	scan06110

